
 

A Late Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!    Dec. 30, 2024 

We praise God for blessing our December! We hope that you enjoyed the celebration of the greatest gift 
ever given—our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ! We want to thank each church/individual who gave us 
special Christmas offerings! We are truly humbled and thankful. The Sunday service before Christmas, 
the church had three visitors and we enjoyed a sweet service with fellowship after of food and games. 

Unfortunately, the political unrest has revived and escalated. As expected, this has limited our ministry 
abilities. Now, more than 250 have been killed. Thank you for praying for our safety—please pray for 
wisdom regarding the next steps ahead. We have been keeping a close eye on the news and from the 
American embassy. It is becoming more dangerous and unpredictable. Yet, God has been so faithful. 

We thank God that there still have been many souls saved this month!! Pray for growth! God has taught 
us to more fully appreciate any opportunities given us to leave home safely and to preach God’s Word to 
others. Don’t wait until it’s too late to warn the lost around you of their coming judgment. Take full 
advantage of the freedom you have to safely go out and tell others about Christ’s great salvation! 

     

    

Photos:(1) Family photo, (2) 
Muslim boy saved! (3) Two 
more saved, but “Julio” next to 
me is not saved yet, (4) 
Julianne ready for Christmas, 
(5) Chicken Feet Fellowship! 

The Naltys, Isa. 9:6 


